Dear 8th grade Parents and Guardians:

We hope that everyone is enjoying the summer and your children are eager to begin the 2023-2024
school year! Students will be starting school on Monday, August 28, 2023 and should report to their
team hallways.

Below is a list of items your child will need for the 2023-2024 school year. These items should be
available at your local office supply store, department store or dollar store. Please make sure that
your child has these supplies on the first day of school.

e combination lock for locker

pencils

colored pencils

highlighters

5 three ring binders (1 for each academic subject - math, science, social studies, English and
languages)

e 5 packs of tab dividers (1 pack for each binder)

o looseleaf paper

o Texas Instruments TI 30x [IS Calculator (bring to math gnd science daily)
¢ headphones or earbuds teo use with a Chromebook (no wireless earbuds}

Please check in with your child at the end of each grading period to see which of the supplies above
need to be replenished.

Thank you,
The 8th Grade Teachers



7th Grade Parents/Guardians:
We hope you are enjoying your summer and eager to start the 2023-2024 school year!

Students will be reporting to school on Monday, August 28, 2023. Upon entering
the building, please report DIRECTLY to the auditorium and your team's assigned
seating area, Students will be assigned their Chromebook the first day of class.
Below is a list of items you will need for the opening day of school.

We look forward to meeting everyone on the first day of school!!

Combination lock for locker

Chromebook and earbuds/headphones (wired)
Pens/pencils

A set of colored pencils

Ruler

Sticky notes

Dry-erase markers, highlighters, and thin black Sharpies
Pack of note cards

Leose leaf paper

Calculator: Texas Instruments Tl 30x lls

5 three-ring binders (1 for each class with dividers
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Sincerely,

The 7th Grade Teacher



